
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 1.1 NEW BRIGHTON COMMUNITY GARDEN TRUST 
 
  A letter was received from the New Brighton Community Garden Trust asking the Board to 

appoint a member onto their Committee. 
 
  The Board decided to appoint Carole Evans as its representative at the Trust meetings. 
 
 1.2 DEPARTMENT OF CHILD, YOUTH AND FAMILY SERVICES, 60 HORSESHOE ROAD 
 
  A letter was received from the Senior Administrator concerning the safety of families and visitors 

to this community facility due to the road configuration and lack of footpaths in the immediate 
vicinity.  

 
  The Board decided to request the Transport and City Streets Unit to investigate the issues 

raised in the letter and report back to the Board. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


